
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
           Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Expectations for Conduct on School Premises 
 
I am writing to remind all parents and carers of the importance of maintaining a safe, respectful and calm 
environment on the school premises at all times. 
 
At Ryecroft CE Middle School, we operate a zero-tolerance approach to any form of aggressive, abusive, or 
inappropriate behaviour on our site. This applies to all members of the school community, including visitors and 
parents. 
 
Unacceptable behaviour includes, but is not limited to: 
      •     Shouting at or using aggressive language towards staff 
      •     Intimidating or confrontational behaviour 
      •     Swearing or use of offensive language 
      •     Physical aggression or fighting 
      •     Threatening language or actions 
 
Such behaviour will not be tolerated and may result in an immediate ban from the school premises, with further 
steps taken as necessary to protect staff and pupils. 
 
We understand that there may be occasions when parents feel upset or frustrated, but it is essential that 
concerns are raised in a calm and respectful manner. Staff will always aim to listen and support, but they must be 
treated with courtesy at all times. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support in ensuring that Ryecroft CE Middle School remains a safe 
and respectful place for all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 


